

June 18, 2021

Mr. Nicolas Saenz City Manager's Office City of Coral Gables

Congratulations! To recognize you for being an outstanding City of Coral Gables employee, you have been selected as the Part Time Employee of the Second Quarter for 2021.

The Human Resources Department will be recognizing you at the Commission Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, July 13, 2021. Please make arrangements to be at City Hall by 4:00 p.m. for the presentation.

In addition, your photograph will be taken and placed on display in City Hall. Therefore, please arrange to have your photograph taken prior to the Commission Meeting.

Once again, the City of Coral Gables congratulates you on being chosen as the Part Time Employee of the Second Quarter for 2021.

Sincerely,

Karla V. Green

Human Resources Director